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Blue Day- Friday 4 May – in support of the Tom Prince Cancer Trust 
Thank you for supporting this appeal, which celebrates the city of Portsmouth and Portsmouth Football Club whilst 
enabling us to raise funds for the charity set up by Tom Prince’s family.   The children learnt about the charity and Tom 
Prince in an assembly on Wednesday.  Altogether we raised an amazing £226.36 and Woodpeckers’ Class raised the 
most money for this very worthwhile charity. A photographer from The News took photographs of some of the 
children today. I am informed that photographs will be in the paper either today or tomorrow, please also check their 
website.  Thank you very much for helping us to support this very worthwhile local charity. 

Royal Wedding Special Lunch and Tea Party:  Thursday 17 May 
To mark this event the PTFA will be providing the children with the opportunity to decorate cakes which they will eat 
at their tea party in the afternoon.  We would be grateful to receive some picnic blankets for this event.  If you are 
able to provide one, please send this in with your child on this date.  Please can you ensure that it is named so that it 
can be returned to you. 

The school’s caterers, HC3S will also be providing the children with a special buffet style lunch on this day.  All children 
will automatically be signed up for this lunch.  However, they may also bring in their own packed lunch but still sample 
any items on offer.   There will be no pressure to taste the food, it will be on the 
table and they can try any of the food items they wish.  The menu will be: 

 Mini cold pizza slices 
 Mini sausage puff 
 Variety of mini sandwiches 
 Cold sausages 
 Variety of biscuits and cakes 
 Selection of fruit  
 Fruit Juice or water 

Junior School Side Gate:  Opens at 3.00pm 
If you use this gate to access the school site, please can you be respectful if there is 
a lesson taking place and walk around the edge and not across the playground.  Many thanks. 

Missing Blue Coat from Year 1 or Football 
A named aged 5 coat has gone missing this week, possibly from football club.  Please can you check to see if your child 
has brought this home by mistake. 

Staff Vacancies: Breakfast Club, After School Club and Lunchtime Supervisors required 
If you think you might be interested in any of these vacancies, please ask to speak to Mrs Dean in the school office for 
more information. 

Reporting Absence 
A reminder that as well as telephoning the school, you can also report your child’s absence via a company called 
Studybugs which enables you to go online via a phone or computer to report your child’s absence securely. To get the 
free Studybugs app, or register on their website go to (https://studybugs.com/about/parents).  If your child is unwell it 
is your responsibility to inform the school of this. 

Lunch Menu 
Next Week’s Menu will be:  Week 1. Please click on the following link to access the menu online: menu.  Paper copies 
are on the notice boards by the North Door and the South Door and in Wagtails’ Class window.  

Yours sincerely 

 
Mrs L A de Carteret 
Headteacher    
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